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Comments: Keep wilderness areas open to all types of hikers, not just the privileged few

 

 

 

Fees and restrictive permits effectively block most of the public from ever using wilderness lands.  The only ones

who will navigate the tedious process of reserving permits are privileged hiking enthusiasts.  Those who can't or

won't plan their trips months in advance will thus never see these treasures.  I urge you to keep these public

lands open to all types of hikers and campers.  Avoid restrictive permits and fees.  

 

 

Sean Nygaard

11850 SW 12th St, Beaverton, OR 97005

Tel. 503-201-8862

 

 

 

 

 


